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A Board of Selectmen’s meeting was held at 1:00 P.M. at the Offices of the Department 
of Revenue, located in Concord, NH, on Monday, November 7, 2005 to conduct the 
business of setting the Town of North Hampton’s tax rate. 
 
A motion was made by Jon Rineman to authorize the tax rate of $15.05 per thousand, and 
further authorizing the Department of Revenue Administration permission to take $8,000 
from the Town’s Undesignated Fund balance account if the rounding of numbers was to 
create the adding of a penny to the tax rate.  A second was made by Emily Creighton.  All 
in favor. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Janet Facella 
 


